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Dear City Clerk officers

I am writing this email opposing granting alcoholic license to above business, Lyric Theatre.

I am the owner and occupant of the unit right across of Lyric Theatre and I am very concerned and scared of 
what would happen if they start serving alcoholic beverages.
There is an alley way between the theater and my unit and my parking spot is right on the alley way, sharing 
the same alley. I will be too scared to use the alley way (my only access to parking) if I see drunken/loud/lewd 
customers gathering in the alley. It will also create more noise which can be heard very easily from my unit 
which is right across the theater, facing the alley.

Serving alcohol in above business will

1. Create a law enforcement problem, especially due to the alley way which naturally attract law fleeing people.
2. Add to undue concentration of licenses. We already have several businesses serving alcohol around us.
3. Not add to public convenience or necessity; again, due to number of options around us to get the alcohol.

We moved to current area because we loved the quiet and safe neighborhood surrounded by small 
businesses, schools and churches/synagogues. Now it is changing and we are very much concerned and 
disappointed the way it is heading.

Please give my appeal serious consideration. 
Thank you for listening.

Sincerely,

Carol Chun
525 N. Sycamore Ave. #322 
Los Angeles, CA 90036


